SPR Planning Local Review Body

From: suzie ogivvic |

Sent: 23 July 2024 10:06

To: SPR Planning Local Review Body
Subject: Re: LRB-2024-29

Attachments: pod photo.jpg

CAUTION: This email originated from an external organisation. Do not follow guidance, click links, or
open attachments unless you have verified the sender and know the content is safe.

Application Ref: 23/01987/FLL - Siting of ancillary accommodation unit (in retrospect), The Walled
Garden, Garth, Fortingall, Aberfeldy, PH15 2NF — Mrs A Pigny

Many thanks for your email.

| would like to reiterate all of the arguments set out in the original objection but would note in
particular that the decision referenced that our privacy at Garth House was protected by the
presence of mature trees. We acknowledge that there is cover in summer, but as highlighted
previously, the trees are deciduous and for 7 months of the year, there would be a clear view from the
pod into our garden given the pod's elevated position, thereby impacting our privacy and right to enjoy
the garden.

| reattach below a copy of the photo taken from our garden during the winter months.
| would be happy to discuss further.

Best regards,
Ms S Ogilvie







